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KSAAT’s Annual Meeting & PRIDE Survey Results 
Presentation 

Who: KSAAT 
What: Annual Meeting & 2017 PRIDE survey results  
When: Tuesday, March 13 ; 4:30-6PM ; Jetter School of Business (MVNU) 
 
 

The Knox Substance Abuse Action Team (KSAAT) will hold its annual meeting March 13 from 4:30-6 
p.m. at the Jetter School of Business located on the campus on Mount Vernon Nazarene University. 
The meeting is open to the public; an RSVP is requested. 

Among the items to be presented at the meeting are results from the 2017 PRIDE Survey completed by 
all Knox County students in 6th, 8th, 10th, and 12th grades. The PRIDE Survey collects information on 
drugs and alcohol, violence, social influences, and policies. The resulting data is presented in a series of 
easily read graphs and charts. 

The annual meeting will also include a report on KSAAT’s current programs and plans for 2018, 
including a series of three presentations on drug-related topics this summer.  

To RSVP for the annual meeting, visit the KSAAT Facebook page at 
www.facebook.com/knoxsubstanceabuseactionteam. The RSVP link is located at the top of the page. 

For additional information, send an email to ksaat2011@gmail.com. 

 

### 

mailto:aphillips@knoxhealth.com
http://www.facebook.com/knoxsubstanceabuseactionteam

